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September 13, 2021 
 
 
Residents of 700 block of 22nd Street North, 
 
A request was received to consider options for on-street parking in this block of 22nd Street 
North.  The street currently has several small sections of 2-Hour Parking.  The issue has 
been raised regarding consistency of parking.   
 
This matter will be discussed at the Board of Public Works meeting on Monday, 
September 27, 2021 at 10:00 A.M.  The proposed parking change would be to create 2-
Hour parking zones on both sides of the street. 
 
Your input is valuable, as the daily users of this street, to update conditions to current 
practical and feasible use.  Please feel free to attend the meeting to discuss this issue, if 
you wish.  The following link will be available for comment on the day of the meeting. 
https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386  If you cannot, or do not care to, attend, you may 
submit comments or concerns in writing to the Engineering Department.  All comments 
and options will be considered. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephanie J. Sward, 
Civil Engineer IV 
 
Cc: Council President Barb Janssen 

https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386

